
RMS Ref: SYD19/00330
Council Ref: MOD2019/0052 & DA2017/0244

Good Afternoon Lashta,

This email is to respond to your correspondence dated 4 March 2019 regarding 932 Pittwater Road Dee Why. 
The Development Application was referred under SEPP Infrastructure.

Roads and Maritime has no comment for Council’s consideration in the determination of the application.

Any inquiries in relation to this Application can be directed to development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au.

Kind Regards,

Amanda Broderick
Development Assessment Officer
Network Management | Journey Management
P: 8849 2391
www.rms.nsw.gov.au
Every journey matters
Roads and Maritime Services
Level 5/27 Argyle Street Parramatta NSW 2150
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